
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Message from the CEO, Heather Moore  

  

Hi and welcome to a special edition of the Legal Services 
Council’s newsletter! 
  

Last year, Sitesh and I had the honour of meeting with the 
Attorney General of Western Australia, the Hon John Quigley 
MLA. One of the things that stood out was his enthusiasm and 
support for the Uniform Law scheme. 

 

 

Following on from that meeting, we were delighted when Mr Quigley agreed to share his 
reflections on the Uniform Law, its benefits and implementation as part of a video 
package focusing on the introduction of the Uniform Law scheme in Western Australia. I 
would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the work of the Attorney General in 
support of the scheme ahead of him leaving that office. 
 
We are also grateful to the Legal Practice Board, the Law Society of Western Australia and 
the Western Australian Bar Association for sharing their perspectives, as well as their 
ongoing collaboration with us and other Uniform Law partners. 
 
In addition to gathering valuable feedback on the implementation of the Uniform Law, 
these videos demonstrate Western Australia’s successful transition into the scheme, 
which we hope will also be of interest to non-participating jurisdictions. 
 
The package is available here on the Council’s website. 
 
Here are some behind the scenes photos: 

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/legalservicescouncil.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4fbe5160f2263e00bd71f1dc3&id=e7825fa679&e=c50b737b37__;!!MuTgN5zQqgRwsA!CqaATTOj79bOqkOUhXKY300O5-DFWd5frLm621YKeG7FTBDQRjDffcKPQe_T9AHigQez4SvaAFfcP9x7DL6VSs6y4ajz7T5SacDVI42DXznajNnNe9vipQ$


 

   
 
We even sent up a drone! 
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